
 

 

 

Notice 
          30.07.2024 

 

All the students of Heramba Chandra College are hereby informed that their offline classes will be 

suspended on 31st July, 1st, 2nd and 3rd August 2024, as the physical verification of newly admitted 

students will take place. 

 

 

Dr. Nabanita Chakrabarti 

Principal 

Heramba Chandra College 

 


